
July 4, 2019

Dear ONS members:

As Chief of the Ojibway Nation of Saugeen, I again call on all our members to join together in 
collaborative discussions to resolve differences regarding the future of our community. I will be 
back in the community full-time soon. Thank you for your well wishes as I heal from my recent 
surgery. 

I understand that some of our members are planning to hold a meeting in the community on 
Saturday July 6, 2019, to install themselves as Chief and Headmen. Your sitting government will 
not recognize such unlawful actions. 

As I mentioned in my last communications with you, we are in the midst of a court process and 
have received direction from the court to work collaboratively to resolve our differences. I would 
ask us all to respect this process as it unfolds.

Sent on behalf of Chief Edward Machimity
Contact: v.mach@gmail.com


